What would you do with £100,000?

This is once-in-a lifetime chance for the residents of East and West Beckham to dramatically improve our surroundings for the benefit of the present community and future generations.
You are all invited to put forward your ideas for a plan on how to spend the income of £10,000 per year for ten years (i.e. possibly £100,000) which is made available from Hall Farm Solar. This income is to be used for the benefit of the parish.

The Parish Council have started to formulate a Parish Plan but this must involve all the village, both young and old, as this is your money.

An Active committee will need to be formed as soon as possible to move plans forward and if you feel that you can spare the time to become a committee member please inform one of the parish councillors or email the clerk (see below). If you feel unable to become a committee member but would like to help in some other way it would be most appreciated. This especially includes young people.

These plans must be progressed by everyone in the village, not just by the Parish Council.

It is proposed to hold an open day at Bodham Village Hall on Saturday 28th March 2015. 
This will be a drop-in meeting where any ideas, suggestions or proposals you may have to improve the parish plan can be fully discussed and considered.

If you have an e-mail address perhaps you will send a short message to johnstibbons@gmail.com so we can keep you up to date on our progress
We would urge you to become involved in this wonderful opportunity for us all.

Don`t miss this golden opportunity.
Thank you

E&W Beckham Parish Council

